
February 10, 2025

Stephanie De La Rosa, Clerk
Division of Public Utilities and Carriers 
89 Jefferson Boulevard
Warwick, RI 02888

Re:  Docket No. D-13-51

Dear Stephanie,

As you know, our office represents Interstate Navigation Company d/b/a The Block Island Ferry 
(“Interstate”). 

Enclosed for filing please find Interstate’s Objection to Rhode Island Fast Ferry’s Motion to 
Reconsider, or Alternatively, Motion for Relief from Order. 

If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,

Leah J. Donaldson

Cc: Service List (via electronic mail)
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